
 Free State Fly Fishers 

Present: 

 

“Cold Weather Safety  

            While Fishing Class” 
   

A Free Class Presented by the United States  

Coast Guard Auxiliary, Herring Bay Flotilla 
 

SATURDAY JANUARY 18, 2020 

10 AM to 12 PM 

 
Location: 

Free State Fly Fishers’ Clubhouse 

Davidsonville Family Recreation Center 

3789 Queen Anne Bridge Rd 

Davidsonville, Maryland 

 
At the request of the Free State Fly Fishers, the United States Coast Guard Auxiliary, Herring 

Bay Flotilla 054-24-07 (Shady Side, Maryland) will be conducting a no cost Boating Safety 

Seminar on January 18, 2020, at the Davidsonville Family Recreation Center.  This 

presentation is geared to those individuals who operate outdoors in the winter, but is 

applicable to everyone who operates near, or on the water, throughout the year.    

  

This free class will address the following: 

• Cold water survival techniques 

• Personal Flotation Devices 

• Understanding and treating hypothermia 

• Cold water related emergency first aid. 

 

Directions: Take Route 214 East, turn right at Davidsonville Elementary School on to Queen 

Anne Bridge Road.  At the “fork" in the road, stay right and take the first driveway on the 

left.  Park on the left upon entering the parking lot. Walk between the two buildings and you 

will see our building to the right. 

 

Questions?  Please contact Mike Mattia at mmmattia2013@yahoo.com.  

mailto:mmmattia2013@yahoo.com

